
09/09/2021 

MRS Suzanne Collett 
12 - Ashworth AVE 
Belrose NSW 2085 
suecollettbpm@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I still think the building is far to high. There are still too many units for our area. Although there 
is parking within the building, there would not be enough to accommodate the residence 
guests & customers for the shops. Therefore the excess parking will be in our streets & 
Glenrose Village shopping centre. Our local streets will have even more traffic thus making it 
dangerous for the children walking to school. Also I do not think it is fair for people in Killarney 
Heights & Forestville to have a say, as they live nowhere near this development. kind regards, 
Suzanne 
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